
Dear Students & Families,  

We had huge smiles on faces this morning as some of 

our staff and students headed off to the Licola Lions 

Camp. The excited group will participate in a variety of 

outdoor activities which create a spirit of teamwork and 

cooperation. We are looking forward to hearing about 

their adventures when they return on Wednesday  

afternoon.  

For those parents whose children are swimming this term 

please be aware that we have cancelled all of the  

swimming sessions which are held in the large pool at 

Warragul Leisure Centre this week. The Centre is having 

difficulties with water temperature and it is currently  

too cold for students to swim. We are in constant contact 

with Leisure Centre staff and we will let you know when 

swimming will start again.  

It is the time of the year when teachers begin to write 

your childõs report. Teachers are currently looking at the 

goals you set at the Student Support Group Meeting and 

are assessing your childõs learning. Please note that  

students will not have school on Monday, June 2 as 

teachers will be having a Report Writing Day. 
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Blake riding the bike.  

Dan concentrating on pictures 

and the Ipad at the same time 

during PECS choice time.  

Brandon squishing the shaving 

cream during sensory play.  

Darcy learning to use the Ipod.  

Patrick doing the pruning in 

our garden time.  

Snapshot of Room 7 Program 

A message from the Senior Studentsé... 

We would like to thank Jenine for helping the Senior students make 

a motherõs day flower gift. We really enjoyed the flowers you 

brought along. We hope you can come again next time for  

Fatherõs day. From the Senior students and staff. 
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Sign of the Week 
 

Rainbow 

-ÁÔÈÓ ÁÔ ÈÏÍÅ ×ÉÎÎÅÒÓ 

(ÁÎÎÁÈ 
2ÏÏÍ ΧΪ 

$ÁÒÃÙȟ 
2ÏÏÍ έ 

3ÁÍȟ 
2ÏÏÍ ΧΧ 

2ÁǩÅ 7ÉÎÎÅÒ 
.ÉÃË  
2ÏÏÍ Ϋ 

We are holding a  

raffle for the Biggest 

Morning Tea, 

tickets are $2.00,  

all proceeds go to the 

Cancer Council for 

Cancer Research.  

The prize is a  

beautiful quilt made 

by Sharon.  

Tickets are available 

from the office and 

will be drawn on 26th 

May at 1.00pm. 



 

Braõs can be dropped at the school office 
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